
Spokeshute Street- Kitsumkalum

WORK ZONE 

There will be work done on SPOKESHUTE Street for the culvert replacement and creek 
rehabilitation from DEC. 7th to DEC. 20th, 2018.

Progressive Ventures Contruction (Mike Edward, Contractor - C#: 250.641.1518) will begin 
work on site on Friday, December 7th. Please stay clear of the area, as there will be equipment 
at work from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm each day.

Starting Monday, December 10th at 9:00 am part of Spokeshute Street will be CLOSED for 
the duration of the project. 

Access Routes:
To access Gila Guaw Street please use the West Kalum Road entrance. 
To access up to 3568 please use the Spokeshute intersection entrance. 
There will need to be an alternate route for school buses and transit, as tra�c will be limited 
and not able to loop from one entrance to the other.

Richard Inkster - Operations & Maintenance Manager
T: 250.615.0127 | E: rinkster@kitsumkalum.bc.ca
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